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WE BELIEVE IN POSSIBILITY OF PEACE BETWEEN AZERBAIJAN, ARMENIA, SAYS US 
SPOKESMAN

- 16.07.2024

AzerNews (16 July 2024)

 

As State Secretary Antony Blinken said at the opening during the meeting with the foreign 
ministers of Azerbaijan and Armenia, the parties have made incredible progress and have come a 
long way."

Azernews reports, citing Azertag that State Department spokesman Matthew Miller told this in a 
press conference. He said that the only thing the US can continue to do is encourage them to step 
forward.

"Signing an agreement is crucial for the peace, stability, and security of both nations and the 
region as a whole. We believe that peace is possible, but it requires the parties to make difficult 
decisions and compromise.

Click for more.
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